
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Happy New year! 

Welcome back to the new term. The children have dived straight into their new topics and you can see 

some photos of the Squirrel trip to the Moon further on in the newsletter!  

Year 3 start their outdoor learning sessions next week. As it is also a swimming day, they can come to 

school in their outdoor learning clothes. They need to bring a change of footwear, such as wellington 

boots. They may also want a hat and perhaps an extra jumper, as well as their coat. If you are worried 

about the cold, we suggest a swimming hat so they don’t have wet hair and a woolly hat for outside.  

Owl Class don’t need to wear their PE kit on Swimming day. 

Children in Key Stage 2 (years 3, 4, 5, 6) should have brought home a letter about their trip to the Thea-

tre  next Friday - please make sure you return the reply slip and let us know if someone else is col-

lecting your child from the theatre. We are really grateful to the PTFA for paying for all the children to 

have a theatre trip.  

There have been supply chain issues this week which have affected the choice of meals available for 

hot lunches. These are out of the control of Chartwells. They can’t guarantee that the meals each day 

will be as advertised.  

Your child will bring home their topic letter and homework grid during the next week (if they haven’t 

already!). These letters are also available to view on the website. They are in the curriculum section 

under topic overviews and homework grid. There is a page for each class.  

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web/topic_overview_letters_and_homework_grids/438452 

The Blue Letter: 7th January 2022 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Next Week in School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 10th January  Hockey Club 3.15- 4.15pm  

Tuesday 11th January  
Owl Class PE 

Fencing Club 3.15pm-4.15pm  

Wednesday 12th January Fox Class PE  

Thursday 13th January  

Swimming for Owl and Fox Class  
Year 3 Outdoor Learning  session 1 - wear outdoor learn-
ing clothes to school and bring an extra layer and change 

of footwear 
Squirrel Class PE 

Friday 14th Janaury 

Squirrel Class PE 

Fox and Owl Trip to see Fantastically Great Women - 

leave after lunch. Collect from Theatre 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web/topic_overview_letters_and_homework_grids/438452
http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Squirrel Class Moon Trip!  

The topic in Squirrel Class this half term is all about space. They started their topic by making space 

helmets and building rockets for a trip to the moon!  

 

  

               

 

 

Achievers    

Well done to all our achievers this week:   

 

                     

 

 

  

               

 

Squirrel Class:  Joey, Millie, Ferne and Mark   

Fox Class:  Iris, Elodie, Darcey and Oliver 

Owl Class: Millie, Fletcher, Iyla and Lexie 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web

